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January 27th, 2012 

Kathy Modes 
Senior Health Physicist 
Decommissioning Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Region 1 
475 Allendale Road, King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406. 

-
...
RE: 	 Amendment of License: Change of name for Radi.ation SafetyOfficer (RSO) ­

Number 20-20675-02 Amendment 10 -

Docket No. 030-34366 

Dear Ms Modes, 

Thermo EGS Gauging, Inc., Wilmington MA. hereby requests that the name of the currently listed 
Radiation Safety Officer Tom Lustenberger, on the above mentioned license be changed to Flavio 
Chocala (new Radiation Safety Officer). 
Flavio will be assuming the role of Thermo EGS Gauging Wilmington MA. Radiation Safety Officer 
effective January 30th 

, 2012. 

The reason for the change is Tom Lustenberger will be leaving Thermo EGS Gauging effective January 
27,2012. 
Flavio Chocala is an experienced Engineer who has worked with hi-energy X-Ray devices for the past 3 
years. 
As part of our ongoing commitment to ensure Flavio receives the training needed we will be enrolling 
him in the following course. http://www.radsafety.com/training.phQ 
RSCS have a 40-hour course in Portsmouth, NH in June 2012 
During this period we will be utilizing the services of Jim Blute CHP to provide oversight and 
mentorship: 
Jim Blute Health & Safety Manager, RSO 
Thermo Scientific Niton Analyzers 
Thermo Fisher Scientific. 900 Middlesex Turnpike, Building 8 Billerica, MA 01821 USA 
Phone: +1 978-215-1310 

If you have any questions please contact: Alastair Goulding (978) 663-2300 
Alastair. Goulding@thermofisher.com 

or Doug Wright (978) 663-2300 
Doug. Wright@thermofisher.com 

Sincerely, 

:?l /~~ tt0~/ 
Douglas Wright 
Site Leader 

Chemical Analysis Division 200 Research Drive Wilmington, MA 978-663·2300 'WINVII.thermoJisher.com 
USA 
01887-4434 978·663·0089 fax 
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___J...IL-"-",--,-,"-,,,,=--~,--__, and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

00 The~!!l~~~~fi;l:tat'~~S~~~'Y~;p~2tdn was assigned to a 
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

o Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee &Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately jf there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number _57(,9(''i 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) Sincerely, 

(6·96) Licensing Assistam::e Team Leader 



